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On Saturday, April 26, 2014, HPF held its 47th Annual Membership 
Meeting at the new Petersburg Public Library. 

 
Our guest speaker was the Honorable John H. Hager, former Lieutenant 
Governor of Virginia.  Mr. Hager retired from the American Tobacco Company 
in 1994 as Senior Vice President of the Leaf and Specialty Products Division.  
Mr. Hager spoke about “Tobacco in Petersburg” and on this opening day of the 
new Petersburg library, he presented a copy of “Lucky Strike” to Wayne 
Crocker, Director of the Petersburg Public Library, for the library’s collection.   

At the meeting, Vice President, Cleve Wright welcomed new trustees, Kay 
Freeman, Dean McCray, RoxzAnne Meisner and Anne Thomas, who all 
started their three year terms in May.   
 
David Cardona, Ann Morriss, Patty Pritchett and Larry Tucker are returning to 
the Board of Trustees for an additional three year term.   
 
Trustees completing six years of service are Joe Battiston, Charles Cuthbert, 
Jr. and Ben Greenbaum, who were thanked for their time and dedication to 
HPF.              
 
These achievements in historic preservation were recognized during the 
Annual Membership Meeting.  
E. Isaac Ward – Preservationist of the Year Award  
Charles Cuthbert, Jr., - Preservation Volunteer Award 
Steven Hicks – Governmental – Public Servant Award  
Judd Rietdorf & Lisa Wiggins – Craftsman-Artisan Award 
Joe Battiston – Petersburg Heritage Award 
Joan Gardiner & Kevin Mullis – Architectural Preservation & Restoration Award 
Todd & Tina Graham – Architectural Preservation & Restoration Award  
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We are pleased to announce that we have sold 

yet another property, this one the vacant lot at 

822 West High Street.

Tuesday, August 26th at 6:30 p.m.

103 River Street, Petersburg, Virginia 23803

Owner occupants and investors are welcome to attend. 

Other topics include Tax Credits, Tax Abatements, 

Market Analysis, Energy Efficiency Mortgages,  

and much more!

Sponsored in Part by The Better Housing Coalition,  
City of Petersburg, The Historic Petersburg Foundation 
and George Mason Mortgage, LLC

Property Sold!

Renovation Financing &  
Homebuyers Workshop

Be a tourist for the day! The first stop will be at Namozine Church on the way to Amelia. 

Next we will visit Sailor’s Creek Battlefield State Park where Park Manager, Chris Calkins 

will give us a special tour and then we’ll visit Haw Branch Plantation, to tour the home of 

HPF Board member, David Cardona. The group will enjoy box lunches on the grounds of 

Haw Branch. This day trip is open to everyone. Cost: $35 for current members of HPF and 

$40 for non-members. Get your tickets soon!

BUS TRIP TO AMELIA COUNTY SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 20, 2014

The Peter Jones Trading Station Story Team, a sub-committee of 

the History Committee of HPF, showed the campers what tran-

spired in very early Petersburg. They learned how the Indian tribes 

conducted business with Mr. Peter Jones at his trading station 

down by the river. We also presented information on the U.S. 

Constitution and how Petersburg played a major role in forming 

our Commonwealth and our Country. There were 14 children, 

and HPF gave each camper one of the white HPF t-shirts as a 

thank you for participating.

Petersburg’s Role in Early History




